February 7, 1984

The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on Tuesday,
February 7, 1984 at 7:00 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home Road.
All members were present.

The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2™ by Harry Hilbert,
carried.

The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Snyder, 2" by Jim Neth, carried.

Letter was read from Department of Community Affairs concerning the Flood Plain
Management Act 166. Snyder said we received letter and township is in violation of this
act. He called the department and they will be sending information to us.

A letter was read concerning road turn-back from Penn-Dot. It concerned the date
for the final application for turnback. The date is now November 1, 1984 in lieu of
December 1 as in previous years.

Letter was received from Barlow fire chief stating the number of calls that were
made in Mt. Joy Township in 1983 - 23.

Township received certificate of insurance verifying that SCATCOM has the
proper amount of insurance.

A letter and application was received from DER to apply sewer sludge to the Hazel
Crouse property. Sludge is to come from Penn Township and would be applied by them.
Tabled any action until next meeting, going to check with our sewage enforcement officer
and other townships to see if there is any problem with applying sewer sludge to farm land.

Received annual audit report from the Adams County Public Library.

Barry Gundlach was present concerning proposed Haven Acres, a revised sketch
plan was presented, all lots now conform to size on his sketch plan. They may now
continue with the steps necessary to conform with township subdivision ordinance.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. by motion of Neth, 2" by Snyder, carried.

Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.



